
 

For Local 8 Members at Willapa Harbor Hospital 
February 14, 2024 

   

Union Update 
 
We are upholding our new union contract of 2024 by engaging with co-workers, 
management and Union Representatives.   Our contract is held up by us, the frontline 
staff, bringing up issues and concerns as they arise.   Much of what brings change is 
based on the feedback and issues that members raise.    
 
Labor Management Committee:  Our labor management process is a quarterly 
meeting where we meet with management and address our ongoing concerns.   These 
can be anything from individual questions that need to be addressed to larger system 
wide issues.  Some upcoming events that may impact you include: 
 

• Wage raises and adjustments from bargaining. 
• Vacation scheduling process – this has changed.  
• Staffing, safety, and respect at the workplace. 
• And more!  

 
Union Meeting – Meet your Rep Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz 

Thursday, February 15, 12:30-1:45 PM at the Conference Room. 
 

Calendar 
 
See the full calendar of events directly online:  https://opeiu8.org/events/ 
 

• Labor Management Committee:   February 15, 2024 

https://opeiu8.org/events/


• Union Regional Meeting, Seattle:  February 24, 2024  

 
Questions?  Reach out to your union representative, Jesse 
Holtzinger-Cruz directly by phone (206) 750-5056 or email 
(jesse@opeiu8.org) 
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